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This policy refers to greyhounds trialling during metropolitan and country race 

meetings. The following guidelines shall apply when consideration is given for 

trialling. 

  

 Trials will be conducted under LRR 39.1 & 39.2  

 Greyhound must be domiciled outside the state of Victoria and trialling in 

preparation for a group event at that track.  

 Trial is conducted within the fourteen days prior to the commencement of 

that event.  

 Sufficient kennel space is available.  

 All trials must be approved by the Chief Steward.  

 The Chief Steward, at his absolute discretion, may grant special 

permission for trials to be conducted, when the promotion of Greyhound 

Racing is involved.  

 

Please Note – Greyhounds that have been drawn as reserves at metropolitan 

meeting, but have not gained a start will no longer be permitted to trial.  

 

For the purpose of this policy domiciled outside that state of Victoria will be 

defined as 120 days out of the last 150 days prior to the event. 
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